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 September 2022 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Your child has expressed an interest in taking part in the Young Voices Concert next year. This is 
an opportunity for children to perform alongside other children in a real pop concert. The concert 
is to be held on Friday 27th January 2023 at the Resorts World Arena in Birmingham. 
 
We are starting the Young Voices Choir after school club on Thursday 6th October 2022 
3.15pm-4.15pm. This club will be free of charge and the last session will be on Thursday 26th 
January 2023. 
 
The above club is only open to pupils attending the Young Voices Concert on Friday 27th 
January. 
 
Please complete the below consent form if you would like your child to attend the club and return 
to school by Friday 23rd September at the latest. As there are only 50 spaces available, names 
will be randomly selected from a hat to ensure that places are given fairly.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Hindle & Mr Yardley  
………………………………………………………………………………………………..  
 

Young Voice after school club starting on Thursday 6th October 2022 
 3.15pm -4.15pm  

 
 
Child’s Name …………………………………………………..Base ………………… 
 
My Child will be collected after the club: Yes /No 
 
My Child can walk home: Yes/No 
 
My child is to go to The Hub: Yes/No 
 
Signed…………………………………………………..Date…………… 


